
I am totally against gun bills SB 868, 797 and 764. these bills and their amendments. They are 

nothing but limitations on Oregonian's Second and Fourth Amendments to the US Constitution, 

as well as the Oregon Constitution of the right to bear arms. The concept that CHL holders are 

dangerous or need further training is a false narrative without statistical or logical basis. This is 

merely a way for those with nothing but emotional grist to limit acess to guns for all but the elite 

or rich in Oregon. This is unconscienable. I highly suspect these limitations, as the ones in 

Chicago and Washington, D.C. would be found illegal per the Heller decision. After numerous 

legal battles and waste of public funds, the laws would be struck in any case.  

 

Sincerely, 

Michael McNamara 

Roseburg, Oregon 

 
 


